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29 C.F.R.§785.48

Use of time clocks.

(a) Differences between clock records and actual hours worked. Time clocks are not required. In those cases where
time clocks are used, employees who voluntarily come in before their regular starting time or remain after
their closing time, do not have to be paid for such periods provided, of course, that they do not engage in
any work. Their early or late clock punching may be disregarded. Minor differences between the clock
records and actual hours worked cannot ordinarily be avoided, but major discrepancies should be
discouraged since they raise a doubt as to the accuracy of the records of the hours actually worked.

This document is only available to subscribers. Please log in or purchase access.

Purchase Login

Copyright © 2024 by Society of Corporate Compliance and Ethics (SCCE) & Health Care Compliance Association (HCCA). No claim to original US
Government works. All rights reserved. Usage is governed under this website’s Terms of Use.

-1-


https://compliancecosmos.org/use-time-clocks
https://corporatecompliance.org/CCEM
https://compliancecosmos.org/user/login
https://www.hcca-info.org/terms-use
https://www.hcca-info.org/terms-use

	29 C.F.R. § 785.48
	Use of time clocks.
	This document is only available to subscribers. Please log in or purchase access.



